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BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF' THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM R-981 
WASHINGTON 

83 

ADDRESS DP"P"ICIAL CDRRESIIDNDI:NCE 

TD THE SOARD 

May 2, 1942 

Dear Sir: 

Referring to our letter, R-975, of April 17, 
1942, pending an agreement with the War Departmer.t as 
to the kinds of reports it will viant to receive with 
respect to outstanding loans guaranteed on its behalf 
by the Federal Reserve Banks as fiscal agents of the 
United States, ·it will be appreciated if you 1~11 mail 
to the Board at the end of each month a report in dup­
licate on Form F. R. 579 covering each guarantee out­
standing at the end of the report month. A copy of 
this form is enclosed and a supply is being forwarded 
to you under separate cover. · 

It vdll also be appreciated if reports on the 
enclosed Form (F. R. 5?9) and on F'om. F. ~1. 5?7, with 
appropriate changes in headl.ngs, are forwarded to the 
Board with respect to loans guaranteed by the Federal 
Reserve Banks as fiscal agents of the United States on 
behalf of the Navy Department and the Maritime Commission. 

Enclosure 

L. P. Bethea, 
Assistant Secretary. 

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF' ALL FEDERAL RESEr1VE BANKS 
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